

CAPE ELIZABETH LAND TRUST

Officers

Wyman Briggs Treasurer Anne Carney President

Elizabeth Goodspeed Vice President Janis M. Molleur Secretary

Suzanne McGinn At-Large Member

Directors

Alison Darling
Jim Fisher
Lisa Gent
William Luneburg
Thomas McInerney
Nick Owens
Erika Carlson Rhile
Deidre St. Louis
Frank Strout

Advisors

Garth Altenburg Nathaniel Clifford James C. Cox Ted Darling Tom Gale Jean C. Hayes Kathleen Janick Dr. Jack Kennealy Brigitte Kingsbury Susan Leighton DJ Nelson Victoria S. Poole Dr. Peter W. Rand Daniel Redmond Timothy C. Robinson Dr. Joseph Schenkel Patricia Wasserman

Staff

Cynthia Krum Executive Director

Patty Renaud Membership and Development Manager

Linden Rayton

Education Coordinator

March 6, 2017

Cape Elizabeth Planning Board

Town Hall

320 Ocean House Road Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107

Dear Town Planning Board Member,

We are asking for a completeness and public hearing as part of the Planning Board review of the Cape Elizabeth Land Trust Great Pond Preserve resource protection permit application. This would be for the April, 2017 Planning Board meeting agenda.

Sincerely,

Cynthia Krum
Executive Director

